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Spotlighting on the

Defense Depot Memphis

Restoration Advisory

Board

In July 1994 soon after the

Environmental Protechon Agency

(EPA) determined that the Depot

required environmental cleanup, the

Depot formed a review group made

up of federal, state and local
environmental and health

representatives as well as nine

community members. This group

became the Restoration Advisory

Board (RAB) and was operating

before the Department of Defense

(DOD) and the EPA issued policy

and guidance to implement the

program at military bases selected
for closure.

The DOD has successfully
established over 40 RABs

throughout the country and is

committed to continuously

improving the community's
involvement and trust in the

decision making process regarding
restoration and closure action.

RAB members meet the

third Thursday of every month to

review and comment on plans and

activities at the Defense Depot

Memphis. These meetings are open

to the public. The next meetings are

scheduled for July 16_ and August

20 th beginning at 6:00 p.m. at the

Depot If you would like more
information about restoration

actwities and RAB meetings at

Defense Depot Memphis, please
contact Alma Black Moore of the

Community Affairs Department at
901-544-0613.
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